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Hall of the House of Representatives 
91st General Assembly - Regular Session, 2017 

 Amendment Form   
JBC 03/09/2017 (3) 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Subtitle of Senate Bill No. 393  

AN ACT FOR THE ARKANSAS ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION REAPPROPRIATION. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Amendment No. 1 to Senate Bill No. 393 

 

Amend Senate Bill No. 393  as originally introduced: 
 
Page 8, delete line 13 in its entirety and substitute the following: 
 
"qualified clean-burning motor vehicle property; for grants and/or loans to 
state agencies, cities, counties, municipalities, planning and development 
districts, community-based non-profit organizations and other eligible 
entities to support economic stimulus activities in Northwest Arkansas, 
undertake public works projects and/or job training efforts which support 
private sector job creation opportunities and alleviate conditions which 
constitute a threat to public health and well being; grants and/or loans for 
technology based economic development projects; grants and/or loans for 
operating, construction, improvements, equipment, renovation, and maintenance 
expenses associated with public buildings, community centers, memorials, 
parks, amphitheaters, recreation centers, libraries and cemeteries, in a sum 
not to" 
 
AND 
 
Insert a new SECTION immediately following SECTION 11 to read as follows: 
 
" SECTION 12. SPECIAL LANGUAGE. NOT TO BE INCORPORATED INTO THE ARKANSAS 
CODE NOR PUBLISHED SEPARATELY AS SPECIAL, LOCAL AND TEMPORARY LAW. As 
referenced in SECTION 3, Subsection (a) of Acts 1518 and 1519 of 2013, the 
authorized funding for the Arkansas Economic Development Commission for 
rebates, grants, and incentives for compressed natural gas and liquefied 
natural gas refueling stations and qualified clean-burning motor vehicle 
property shall also be deemed to include funding for grants and/or loans to 
state agencies, cities, counties, municipalities, planning and development 
districts, community-based non-profit organizations and other eligible 
entities to support economic stimulus activities in Northwest Arkansas, 
undertake public works projects and/or job training efforts which support 
private sector job creation opportunities and alleviate conditions which 
constitute a threat to public health and well being; grants and/or loans for 
technology based economic development projects; grants and/or loans for 
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operating, construction, improvements, equipment, renovation, and maintenance 
expenses associated with public buildings, community centers, memorials, 
parks, amphitheaters, recreation centers, libraries and cemeteries." 
 
AND 
 
Appropriately renumber all subsequent SECTION numbers of the bill.   

 
 
 
The Amendment was read ________________________________________________________________________________ 

By: Joint Budget Committee 

By: Senator J. Hendren 
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